
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
April 23, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Community Wellness Initiative in fiscal year 2022. The entity 
to receive funding for this project is Champions In Service, located at 12605 Osborne St. 
Pacoima, CA 91343.  
 
The funding would be used for hiring a full time Licensed Clinical Social Worker (LCSW) 
will provide a value added service to the entire agency delivery system including street 
intervention, domestic violence/survivors, intensive case management efforts, and college 
reentry programming. Our LCSW will work to dismantle mental health taboo’s and will 
provide clinical counseling, individual therapy, group counseling, couples counseling, 
substance abuse, and community education. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 
California, 29th District 
 


